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POSTED November 25, 2024 

 

Notice is hereby given that the North 
Oakland County Fire Authority Board of 
Directors Meeting originally scheduled 
for Tuesday November 26, 2024 at 
6:30PM, at NOCFA Station #1 has been 
rescheduled for the next regular meeting 
on Tuesday December, 2024 at 6:30pm 
at The Rose Township Offices. 

 

Thank You, 

North Oakland County Fire Authority 


